



Takaka FLAG

REVISED Project Programme and Timeline for 2016

Lisa McGlinchey, Steve Markham and Rochelle Selby-Neal

19 February 2016

Outline

- EPC (4th Feb) wants draft Plan Change (PC) by 1 Sept 2016
- Staff rethink of month-by-month programme
- Need some changes in staff-FLAG approach
 - Changes to staff roles and approaches
 - Need to park some issues for later discussion
 - Delay of public consultation
 - Hiatus in FLAG meetings to allow staff to draft PC for FLAG review
 - Any changes arising from drafting of PC to come back to FLAG
 - Commitment to review interim decisions prior to finalising draft PC
 - Staff consideration of consistency/merge with Waimea FLAG PC
- Requires trust of FLAG in the staff team...



Revised Timeline summary

	Feb	Mar		Apr		May		Jun		Jul		Aug		Sep
key dates	19th	11	18/23	15	29	13	27	10	?	22	29	?	?	1
FLAG/staff		Solutions summary						PC/decisions review					Approve PC	
Staff						Drafting PC					Revise draft PC			
FLAG/staff			lwi engagement		potential for ongoing work by FLAG				lwi engagement					
FLAG/staff		public update			potential for ongoing work by FLAG				public consultation					
FLAG/staff/EPC			EPC workshop									EPC workshop		EPC resolution
Solutions summary breakdown														
	Motupipi							review of all interim decisions						
	Takaka Town													
		Clifton-pohara												
		Remaining issues												
				TWS	TWS									

Solutions summary time dependent on review & prioritisation of summary table issues by FLAG

Allowance for time to review all interim decisions

FLAG have final approval of PC before recommended to EPC



Changes to approach

- **Rochelle** – more bell ringing, keeping us focused:
 - Use of parking lot to defer non-essentials
 - Use of structured meeting techniques to reach decisions
- **Joseph, Trevor & Roger** – to provide frank opinions and advice on their recommended approaches
- **Lisa & Steve** to provide frank opinions and advice on their recommended planning solutions
- If **FLAG** disagrees with these views that is ok, but -
 - Need to justify different approaches taken
 - Need to show community backing
 - to ensure this can stand up in the Sch. 1 process
- Meeting notes taken by new staff resource (Pam?)

Changes to approach cont'd

- Lisa and Steve to draft Plan Change
 - Late April & May – no formal FLAG meetings then
 - PC drafted using solutions package agreed by FLAG
 - Summary table needs to be completed by end of April
 - Inclusion of shortlisted options where consensus has not been reached by FLAG
 - Use options in consultation with iwi and public to assist in final preferred option selection for PC
- Still allows for FLAG discussion of issues and solutions - but within the regulatory framework



Issues to park until later

- Decision on TWS allocation until April or May:
 - Nitrate report from scientist – end March?
 - Iwi discussions in March-April?
 - FLAG nitrate monitoring results – March April May?
- Public open day until end of June
 - Will also have plan framework for feedback
 - Able to put non-consensus options out for feedback

 - Can still put out public update doc in March
 - Rely more on FLAG members to liaise with community/sectors through March-June